
Built a privacy/security fence down the West side of my property.  Did not apply for a permit.  AŌer the 
fence was constructed, I was asked to apply for the permit, which I did.  Then we were told that because 
our house is on a corner lot, we have 2 “front yards”.  Permit was denied.  This fence is for security as 
much as privacy.  The fence blocks off my shop and yard to keep people from entering my property and 
walking straight to my back door.  There is not an entrance to the property on Scotchwood Dr. which is 
the West side of the property.  And our address is Oak Vista.  The fence sits 43 feet from the edge of 
Scotchwood Drive and 120 feet from Oak Vista.  It is 53 feet from the center of the road to the corner of 
the fence.



 


